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Warming Letter:  

The Website for "Journal of Southwest Jiaotong University" Is Hijacked 

 

After an investigation, the 5GH team finds the website for "Journal of Southwest Jiaotong 

University" is hijacked. This investigation was initiated due an anonymous source who 

informed the 5GH team this matter. The 5GH team finally identified 2 hajacked websites for 

"Journal of Southwest Jiaotong University". They are:  

(1) http://jsju.org/index.php/journal 

(2) https://jsju.org.cn/index.php 

However, the official (original) website for "Journal of Southwest Jiaotong University" is: 

https://xnjdxb.swjtu.edu.cn/indexen.html 

The 5GH team also finds that, when searching "Journal of Southwest Jiaotong University" on 

Google and/or Bing, the hijacked websites were listed at the 1st position, which may mislead 

the users. 

Therefore, the 5GH team is posting this warming letter to alert our global readers. And the 

team asks for actions from the search service providers, like Google and Bing, to modify the 

search results. 
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